
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

April 13, 2020 

 

Mr. Tim Throne 

Superintendent 

Oxford Community School District 

10 N. Washington Street 

Oxford, MI 48371 

 

 

Dear Superintendent Throne: 

 

We have received your Continuity of Learning and COVID-19 Response Plan application. Upon 

review, you have met all of the requirements of the Governor’s Executive Order, number 2020-

35. We are pleased to approve your plan. 

 

Please notify us of the date your plan is posted to your district website so that we can complete 

the form and forward it on to the State Treasurer. Please submit this information to Rhonda 

Hervey at Rhonda.hervey@oakland.k12.mi.us. 

 

As you know, the Governor’s Executive Order requires schools to begin providing learning 

opportunities for all students no later than April 28, 2020. Districts that are able to begin their 

plans earlier are encouraged to do so. 

 

Although school buildings are closed and we are not providing in-person instruction, teaching 

and learning must continue. Thank you for your efforts on behalf of our students in Oakland 

County. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Wanda Cook-Robinson, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 
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